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execsec@chilmarkma.gov

From: Maureen Eisner < .com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 10:48 AM
To: Tim Carroll
Cc: Chuck Hodgkinson; Joan Malkin; sandy broyard; Candy Shweder; Barbara Murphy; 

Russell Maloney; Pam Goff
Subject: Reappointment

Tim and Conservation Commission Members, 
I've enjoyed working with the Chilmark Conservation Commission on the thorny issues of wetlands protection. 
If the Selectman choose to reappointment me, I will be happy to continue my service.  
Sincerely 
Maureen Eisner    




